STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St » Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 » (509) 575-2450

December 18, 2015

Ronald Phillips
Darigold, Inc.

PO Box 876
Sunnyside, WA 98944

RE: Application for Renewal of National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
Permit No. WA0052078 for Darigold - Sunnyside

Dear Mr. Phillips:

Thank you for your October 29, 2015 application for the renewal of NPDES Permit for Darigold -
Sunnyside. The application was deemed to be incomplete. The following deficiencies are noted:

1. An Application for a State Waste Discharge Permit to Discharge Industrial Wastewater to a
Publicly-Owned Treatment Works (POTW) must be included as part of the application
package.

2. The State Waste Discharge Permit Application referenced above must include a signature
from the Port of Sunnyside Industrial Wastewater Treatment Facility (IWWTF) responsible
official. The signature is needed in the application’s Section J Certifications.

3. The application package does not need old DMRs. Lab reports prior to the current permit’s
effective date are also not needed. The application wastewater characterization sections
(both NPDES & State) need to summarize wastewater monitoring data from the current
permit term (2012 to present).

4. A characterization of Darigold’s Outfall 3 wastewater — discharged to Darigold’s west side
facilities, must be included in the application package. This wastewater must be
characterized for Flow, COD, TSS, TDS, FDS, Chloride, Ammonia, Conductivity, & pH.

Please complete the application and resubmit by February 1, 2016 to: Cindy Huwe, Permit
Coordinator, Department of Ecology, Central Regional Office, 1250 West Alder Street, Union Gap,
WA 98903-0009.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Sanjay Barik at 509/454-4247 or by
email at sanjay.barik@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincereiy,
(/(/H] ( {7 7[\/(4/{/&/0’&

Cindy Huwe
Permit Coordinator
Water Quality Program

Enclosure: State to POTW Application




